
Summer 1 Jump Nation 
 

    

   19th April 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Visit to The Heath Park and Jump Nation, Runcorn  

Friday 21st April 2017 

 

Reminders for the trip:- 

 

 We will be leaving school by coach at 9.30am and returning for 3.00pm.  

Do not be late - the coach will not wait for you. 

 

 IMPORTANT - DO NOT forget to bring your trampoline or non-slip socks.  

It will not be possible to order a pair if you forget them.  Those children 

who have paid for a pair will receive them upon arrival at the trampoline 

park. 

 

 The dress code is uniform for ease of identification; however, please can 

the girls wear trousers, leggings or jogging bottoms.  Please send your 

child with a waterproof jacket and trainers. 

 

 If you have ordered a lunch from school, the kitchen will prepare it.   

 

 Children who receive Free School Meals will automatically receive a lunch 

from school. 

 

 If you are bringing your own lunch, please bring it in a plastic or paper bag 

which can be disposed of.  Please do not bring any fizzy drinks or 

chocolate. 

 

 

Finally, keep your fingers crossed for nice weather for our trip to Heath Park! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss C Walsh 

Class Teacher 


